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Continuation of Summary Explanation and Background 

 

 

On February 1, 2019, the Superintendent, General Counsel and staff met with the new 

Sheriff and his leadership team to discuss the Agreement and potential revisions. 

 

The First Amendment represents the result of this collaboration.  The revisions are 

intended to address three primary issues: 

 

 Clarify language to provide the ability to view recorded images during an emergency 

in connection with BSO’s response; 

 

 Provide opportunities to viewing video in connection with appropriate training 

activities; and 

 

 Clarify that BSO School Resource Deputies will be provided direct access to the 

camera surveillance system at their applicable school during the course and scope 

of their role as an SRO. 

 

 

 


